
       St Mawes Primary School      Friday 15th February 2019 

www.stmawes.org.uk 

Our stars of the week are  

Jack, Evie, James and Charlie Rs. 

Well done to you all.  

We regularly educate the children in school on how to keep themselves safe online. Last 

Tuesday was safer internet day so it was a good opportunity to reinforce how to stay 

safe. Class 1 learnt about the adventures of Zap and Zoom who helped the children find 

out about being safe on-line. They then made posters with Internet Safety rules. Class 

2 learnt all about staying smart and safe on the internet. They had a very informative dis-

cussion about the uses of the internet, the rules to follow, the positive and negative side 

of the World Wide Web and the dangers to be aware of. 

A big well done to Poppy, Evie, Isla, Oliver, Rowan and Finlay for playing so well at 
the Roseland tournament this week. They played matches against 9 other schools, 
winning every match and came first overall! Caitlin Case (PE Staff at the Roseland) 
said how good they were and asked ’which school is that they’re amazing’. What a 
fantastic achievement, we look forward to receiving the trophy soon. Thanks to 
Andy Ayre for his hard work in preparing them.  



Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Orange (50 reads) - Finlay and Charlie Rs 
Blue (110 reads) - Seren and James 
Purple (150 reads) - Jack 

Yet again the children have done us proud with their amazing donations for the Tonne of Tins 

Appeal with Pirate FM. We had 124 tins donated which will be taken to one of Pirate FM’s drop 
off points and then donated to the homeless. And we all enjoyed wearing our slippers to school 
in return! 

We have said a fond farewell to Reverend Arwen today as she and her family embark 
on a new adventure in a different parish. Both Arwen and Will have fully embraced 
school life in their roles with the church and the PTA and we will miss them lots. 
Good luck to you all and make sure you stay in touch Amelie. 

World Book Day is Thursday 7th March. As some of the children go swimming on that 

day, we will be dressing up on Friday 8th March instead. The children can come to 

school that day dressed as their favourite book character. 


